
Accessibility Statement
The DOE is committed to creating and supporting learning environments that reflect the
diversity of New York City. To ensure that our website serves the needs of everyone, it
follows the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 2.0, Level AA(Open external link).
That means the sites work for people with disabilities, including those who are blind and
partially sighted.

The DOE is committed to creating accessible digital experiences for all website visitors.
If you require assistance with any documents on our site, please email
ashah103@schools.nyc.gov for help.

We also use Google translate on our site to help with making sure visitors who speak a
language other than English can access information. Select a language in the header of
our site.


